
Dear Judiciary Committee members,

I am writing to voice my objection to HB 2543. This bill by it own explanation is to delay the purchase of a firearm without cause or 
due process. If the Legislature enacts laws by regulating the purchase of firearms connected to background checks, then the 
Legislature is obligated to provide a clear and concise process for the completing and processing of those requirements. No citizen 
should be denied the right to purchase a firearm SIMPLY because, some one or group, doesn't think it has time or the willingness or 
funding to complete the task. If HB2543 is enacted it's clear that the Legislature is in bad faith and is in fact infringing on a Person to 
legally acquire a firearm in a limited time. There is no reason for the legislation the present system is working properly! the 
legislature is directly at fault for any issues of manpower and funding to complete the background checks in a timely manner! I 
submit this  written testimony WITH the FULL EXPECTION THAT EACH MEMBER OF THE COMMITTEE WILL READ ALL 
SUMBMITTED TESTOMONY before taking action. Again I ask you to kill this bill in Committee as there is no need for such 
legislation and it's clearly a piece of legislation designed to infringe on our GUARENTEED right to purchase and own firearms, 
without delay!!


